RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF
THE ANN ARBOR TRANSPORTATION PLAN UPDATE

WHEREAS, the Ann Arbor Transportation Plan Update (AATPU) includes future public
transportation related initiatives and improvements that correlate to, coincide with, or
complement many of the long-term goals and visions of the Ann Arbor Transportation
Authority (AATA), and

WHEREAS, the AATPU includes transportation improvement recommendations totaling
$183 million over the next twenty years, with $63 million of those improvements being
attributed to AATA, and

WHEREAS, AATA wishes to express its support for public transportation improvements
found in the AATPU, although funds for such projects are not currently available nor
have future sources of funding for such improvements been identified, therefore

BE IT RESOLVED, that AATA supports the City's efforts to improve and expand public
transportation and will continue to work collaboratively with the City toward that end,
using the AATPU as an important element in the overall framework upon which to
address the region’s public transportation needs.

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that AATA will work cooperatively with the City of Ann
Arbor to evaluate AATPU recommendations and to assist in implementing, modifying,
changing, or otherwise adapting them as may be necessary to adjust to changing
conditions and the availability of funding.
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